
Comment for planning application 20/02956/F
Application Number 20/02956/F

Location Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Park Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EU

Proposal Formation of three new jumps

Case Officer Bob Neville  
 

Organisation
Name Belinda-Ann Thompson

Address 1 The Green,Over Norton,Chipping Norton ,OX7 5PT

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments To whom it may concern, I'm writing in support of the above planning application. Swalcliffe
Park Equestrian has not updated their schooling facilities for a number of years due to
ongoing issues they have with their neighbours. As a consequence of this, other venues in
the surrounding areas are improving their facilities and SPE is unable to remain competitive.
By adding these natural looking obstacles- one is clearly 3 grass mounds- there is little
impact on the surrounding landscape and SPE can continue to improve their offering. The
facilities here have always been great, but really do need an upgrade now that cross country
courses are getting more technical. There are very few schooling venues in the area which
just run on grass which is a fundamental part of cross country riding. I wholly support the
Taylor family in this application and look forward to using the new facilities next year. Kind
regards Bel Thompson
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